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From: Kim Hughes 
Sent: Wednesday, 14 December 2016 4:50 p.m.
To: Consultations
Cc:
Subject: submission

Hi,
  I wish to object to the proposed further increase in the APC fee for Dentists. Such increases are not warranted
nor sustainable.
Secondly, we do not need duplication of the Codes of Practice. This causes confusion, and which code are Dentists
supposed to follow ? There are slight variations between them ; see Infection Control.

Thank you.

Kim.M .Hughes B.D.S




